Since the last B.I.S.D. Maintenance/Custodial Dept. monthly report of June 25, 2015, we have addressed or
completed the following:

All New Addition building furniture has been assembled and is in place.

The High School student restroom floors have been resurfaced and new self-closing lavatory faucets installed.
Extensive wall repair completed in Mr. Ramon's old classroom.

The new High School conference room is being repainted. (Mr. Hibbet's old classroom).

Floor stripping and polishing compete in the High School, Annex, and New Addition buildings.

Installation of the (32) new ac-heat window units has begun in the Elementary.

Installation of the (8) new a/c-heat units in the Junior High is nearing completion.

The football field visitor's and our junior high boy's dressing room renovation is now complete. Consisted of
rebuilding and repainting the wooden locker's, repainting walls, ceiling, floor, and installation of all new light

fixtures. Amanda Sims did an excellent job on this project.

We have been able to secure a new hire custodian to maintain the gym's, field houses, and all sports related
area restroom and concession cleaning.

We have installed the new Brackett Tiger statue in front of the Tiger Gym.
All hand rails campus wide are being repainted.

Football field has been set up and marked for the upcoming season.

Both gym floors have been stripped and polished.

Our custodial staff has spent many hours helping teachers move from one classroom to another along with
shampooing all carpeted areas.

Red safety curb painting is being done in all the approved student drop off and pick up areas.

Our daily work order load is picking up with the early arrival of many of the teachers.

Thank You for Your time and support,

Steve Giblin
Maintenance/Custodial Supervisor



